
 
 
Thank You to Virginia Super Lawyers 
 

Thank you to all of my peers and those at 
Virginia Super Lawyers for nominating and 
electing me to the Virginia Super Lawyers 
Rising Stars for 2011.  I am particularly 

honored because this puts me in a group of only 2.5% of lawyers in Virginia.  I am truly 
honored to be a part of this list.  Add this honor to my election to the Virginia Business 
Legal Elite in Construction Law and 2010 has been a great year for my new firm! 

The full lists of Virginia Super Lawyers and Rising Stars will appear in the July edition 
of Richmond Magazine.  Please check it out. 

Thanks again to all of you who participated in my nomination and election. 

Please check out my Construction Law Musings Blog for more on Virginia construction 
law and other topics. 
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